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THACS - Tewin Horticultural Arts & Crafts Society 

 

Annual General Meeting on Monday 14th March 

The 2022 THACS AGM will be a virtual meeting using Zoom on Monday 14th March at 
7:30pm. This is an important meeting for THACS and all members are urged to attend. 

Invitations to join the meeting have been emailed to all of the THACS members on our 
email distribution list. The AGM Notices are available on the THACS pages of the Tewin 
Village website, along with all of the associated reports, accounts and minutes of the 
previous AGM.  

If you are a THACS member and would like to take part, then please register 
beforehand to book your place by email to Tina Lord, THACS Secretary, at 
thacs.sec@gmail.com. Once you have booked your place, you will receive an email 
giving you the joining instructions for the meeting. 

 

Spring Show on Saturday 9th April 

The THACS Spring Show will be held in Tewin Memorial Hall on Saturday 9th April. 
There will be show classes covering flower arranging, flowers, arts & crafts, 
photography and culinary, so I am sure that you can select some suitable categories to 
enter. Please come along, have a go and support your village show. 

The Show Schedule can be down-loaded from the THACS page on the village website 
(www.tewinvillage.co.uk/clubs/thacsnew) or you can get paper copies from Tewin 
Stores after 26th February. Once you have the Show Schedule, you’ll be able to see all 
of the options and then select which ones to enter before submitting your completed 
entry form by Sunday 3rd April. 

Even if you’re not entering anything yourself, you will be welcome to see the show - free 
of charge – when the doors open to the public at 2:00pm. You will be able to see all of 
the exhibits in the main hall, corridor and Parish Room and to indulge in tea and cake 
before the presentation of prizes at 3.30pm. Afterwards, you will have the opportunity to 
purchase some of the exhibits yourself, in aid of Tewin Stores.  

 We look forward to seeing you there. 

Ray Keppler 
THACS Chairman 
thacs.chair@gmail.com 


